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 COVID-19 Outbreak Update - OUTBREAK ALL CLEAR 
September 22, 2024 
 
 
Dear residents, families, and staff,  
 
We are pleased to let you know that the COVID outbreak at Evanston Summit has been 
lifted. The individuals who tested positive are doing well and have made a full recovery.  
 
We continue to monitor everyone closely. All restrictions have been lifted. Bus trips and 
singing can now resume. Masking is no longer required for residents, families and staff.  
 
Thank you for your patience, understanding, support, and following outbreak 
procedures and looking after each other to keep this outbreak short. 
 
Keeping our residents, staff, and families healthy and safe is our first priority.  
 
We kindly ask if you have symptoms of any kind to please refrain from visiting. 
 
As always, you are welcome to contact me at 587-538-7511  or email 
marjory.nazar@covenantliving.ca with questions or suggestions.  
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Marjory Nazar     
Site Manager     


